

A Discussion on Internet Voting
Ask ten people to define “Internet Voting” and hear ten different answers.  Some consider it to be browser-based voting akin to everyday “e-commerce” systems, fraught with peril due to tampering and security concerns. Others see a controlled use of Internet technology for the secure and auditable transmission of ballot information.  Many think the challenges are too great to overcome in our lifetime. Many others see the potential for bringing millions of additional eligible voters into the electoral process.
And most might agree the term is not well defined; the stated pros and cons range from the credible to the frivolous; and the creation of a common “reference point” is needed to help us move forward.
The Alliance for Military and Overseas Voter Rights (AMOVR) Technology Assessment and Development Committee is conducting a structured discussion on these issues, and invites all interested parties to join the discussion group to: 

1. Identify the relevant stakeholder groups whose input and/or published opinions should be gathered by the discussion group

2. Summarize and categorize the known concerns, stated pros and stated cons regarding Internet ballot returns

3. Identify current and pertinent studies and findings related to concerns, pros and cons

4. Identify and report on the definitive and factual responses to concerns, pros and cons

5. Draft findings and proposed next steps report for submission to the Technology Assessment and Development Committee; and from there to the AMOVR plenary body
Starting with 1-2-3

The discussion group is seeking input on the stakeholder groups; the concerns; pros; and cons, and identifying the pertinent studies and findings.  The thorough and valuable works related to SERVE and other efforts are in hand, and offer a starting point in this effort:

· Security Analysis of SERVE:  Drs. Jefferson, Rubin, Simons and Wagner
· Computer Technologists’ Statement on Internet Voting

· The Case of Internet Voting: Dr. Kelleher 

· Response to Technology Critic
s: Operation BRAVO Foundation
Your involvement and assistance is needed to create a thorough listing of groups, concerns, and studies.  For additional information, to provide materials, or to become part of  the discussion group, contact either Carol Paquette (carol.paquette@operationbravo.org) or Darrel l Shull (shull@bipac.org).
About the Technology Assessment and Development Committee
The committee is a chartered sub-committee of AMOVR (www.amovr.org).  The committee works to assemble information on innovative  technology solutions to  military and overseas voting problems while also making recommendations for possible advocacy actions.
Committee members include:

Carol Paquette (co-chair), Operation BRAVO Foundation
Darrell Shull (co-chair), BIPAC
Susan Dzieduszycka-Suinat, Overseas Vote Foundation

Chip Levengood, Overseas Vote Foundation

Pam Smith, Verified Voting

Sam Wright, Reserve Officers Association
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